TV/CL/\RK

1117 N. Evergreen Rd, #1
Spokane, WA, 99216
509.927.0800
twclark.com

July 2, 2020

RE: Central Valley School District
Application for Agency Certification
GC/CM Delivery Method

Dear Project Review Committee Members,

T.W. Clark Construction has been a General Contractor for the past 22 years, located in
Spokane Valley. We have had the opportunity and the pleasure to work with Central Valley
School District on GC/CM projects on two projects that are currently under construction;
Horizon Middle School and the CVSD HVAC Upgrades. Our time working with CVSD on these
projects has been an extremely positive experience.

We are in complete support of Central Valley School District’s application to renew their GC/CM
Agency Certification. Our support stems from our relationship with CVSD and the reputation
that they have built with subcontractors, other general contractors and architects in the area. It
is clear the district has the knowledge and tenacity to create great projects that will benefit our
community.

Sincerely,
Steve Sunleaf

T.W. Clark Construction
Owner



